
Please support HB-2965-5.

Net pen aquaculture has been PROVEN to cause extensive environmental damage.  
AND what is grown is NOT healthy food.

I will not buy farmed fish nor will many that I know.

Oregon’s waters are valuable and must not be polluted by aquaculture.

Thank you
Miriam Reed, PhD
Ashland OR


